
Join the Grad Catholic community at Stanford for a Winter retreat in the hills of Los Altos. 

Take time for prayer, engaging discussion and relaxation as we encounter our Friends in High 

places. This overnight retreat was developed with your busy schedule in mind. We will end 

the retreat with Mass on Sunday morning.  

For more information, please contact Lourdes at lalonso@stanford.edu 

 - Hidden Villa Hostel in Los Altos, CA (only 20 minutes from campus) - 

- Arrive Feb 12 Saturday 11:00 am / Depart Feb 13 Sunday 12:30 pm - 

- Overnight accommodations at the Hidden Villa Hostel / All meals provided- 

- All this for only $30 - 

name: __________________________________________________________________    

phone: ________________________ email: ____________________________________   

emergency contact: _________________________ emergency phone:______________   

Allergies/dietary needs:____________________________________________________   

Can you drive? If so, how many people can you take?______________________________ 

http://catholic.stanford.edu 

Rooms 304 and 305, third floor of old union, 650 723 2490 

friends  
     in high places 
                       a grad catholic 
                 community retreat 
                                february 12—13, 2011 

Please turn this, along with your $30, to Room 305 of Old Union.  
Alternatively, an online form and payment system is on http://catholic.stanford.edu 


